
●  
 
        ​ Date:   January 11, 2021 

          To:   Lake and Peninsula School Board 
          From:   Kasie Luke 
          Re:   Human Resources Director - January 2021  
 
 
Front Burner:  

● Tutors and Student Teachers - THANK YOU (2 Tutors - 5 Student Teachers) 
● FFCRA COVID Leave expired 12.31.2020 - Leave considerations 
● Regional efforts to continue developing distance club activities (Thank you Zach!) 
● LPEA/HR Correspondence Committee Development/Initial Meeting 
● Staffing Placement for 2021-2022 Year 

 
 
 
Adjustments:  
 
● Certified Staff + Contract Adjustments on Personnel Approval document  
● FY22 Certified Teacher Contracts for Approval 

 
 
 
Recruitment​: 
 

● Efforts currently underway to determine certified staffing gaps and our need for recruitment 
efforts in the months ahead 

● Frontline Recruiting - Headhunter Stipend - Potential Job Fairs (COVID Dependent) 
 


